
MOVING FORWARD WITH 
TOLEDO’S LEAD ORDINANCE

Toledo Lead Poisoning Prevention Coalition’s request for action



WE NEED 
ACTION NOW

• The Toledo Lead 

Poisoning Prevention 

Coalition (TLPPC) is a 

grass roots coalition 

dedicated to preventing 

lead poisoning in Toledo. 

• It is critical that the City 

act on this issue as soon 

as possible. 



TLPPC’S RESPONSE TO THE PROPOSAL

• TLPPC sent a letter detailing its response. We shared this letter 

with City Council. 

• We ask that the administration and city council address the 

three issues we raised in our letter as soon as possible. 

• Once we address those three issues, we believe the City should 

pass a new lead ordinance immediately. 



THE 
CLOCK IS 
TICKING

• TLPPC respectfully disagrees 

with the idea that the City can 

wait for other matters to be 

determined before passing a 

new ordinance. 

• Countless children will be 

poisoned. 



1. BUDGET 
AND 

STAFFING

• We ask that the administration please 

prepare a proposal for budgeting and 

staffing the implementation of the 

proposed ordinance. 



2. DUST-
WIPE TESTS 

NOW

• Begin dust-wipe testing as soon as 

possible. 

• Reduce all delays in implementation 

as much as possible. 



3. PHASE IN 
BASED ON 

POISONING 
RISKS

• Please return to phasing in the law 

based on lead poisoning risks, not 

square footage. 



NEXT STEPS

• TLPPC asks that the administration 

please work with Council to provide a 

proposal for funding and staffing 

immediately. 

• Then Council should promptly finalize 

and pass the ordinance. 


